
                                             HERBRANDSTON COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

         DRAFT MINUTES FROM MEETING TUESDAY 11TH OCTOBER 2022 @ 7PM IN VILLAGE HALL. 

 

Present :  Cllrs M.Galdo, R.Owens,D.Philpin, A.Forrest, N.Coles, T.Roberts. 

                  Clerk : D.Davies 

                  Members of the Public : Robert & Carol Varns, Georgina Keys, George Parks, John Anthony     

                                                              Craig Harries. 

Declaration of Interest : None declared. 

Decisions Taken :           Clerk read answers to the questions from public at last meeting. Chairman 

told the public that the bollard was going to be put back in place, now that it has been found by John 

Anthony at the creek. Community Council to apply to National Parks for planning permission for the 

Bollard retrospectively.  Cllrs agreed to review the 2 letters given by John Anthony in review to his 

health condition and an example on a risk assessment. Community Council has applied to Land 

Registry requesting ownership for the slip way. 

Robert Varns offered to take an upskilling session for the public on the Defibrillator’s, clerk 

confirmed that a training session has already been booked for the 20th October. Carol Varns asked if 

the verges and hedge along the top main road could be tidied up. Clerk asked to contact PCC to 

arrange for this area to be cut back. 

Clerk asked to get further quotes for improving the play park in readiness for a funding application to 

be completed. The equipment that has been offered to the council is not in a good condition so Cllrs 

decided not to take it.  Cllrs to ask some members of the public for ideas on possibly forming a play 

park committee. 

Clerk asked to contact National Parks for an update on Triplestone close. 

Update requested from PCC on the Broadway project to upgrade the village broad band. 

Chairman agreed to chase up PCC, Robert Evans on both the passing bays for the Sandy Haven beach 

road and the sign for the turning bay and yellow lines for the stretch of road from car park to beach. 

 

Next Meeting  8th November 2022. 

 


